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Taneeka Hansen

From: Al Chong <alaskanchongs@acsalaska.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 6:25 PM
To: House Health and Social Services
Subject: Al and Bunny Chong SUPPORT

House Bill 328 which removes vaping from the workplace. 

Contact us if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

Bunny and Al Chong 

41710 Stone Court 

Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

alaskanchongs@acsalaska.net 

and =è     bunnychong@acsalaska.net 
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